
 
 

Communications Office 
1 Historic Courthouse Square ● Hendersonville, NC 28792 

Phone (828) 697-4809 ● www.hendersoncountync.gov 
Mike Morgan  Kathryn Finotti 
Chief Communications Officer  Public Information Officer 
tmorgan@hendersoncountync.gov  pio@hendersoncountync.gov  
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Henderson County Burning Ban in Effect 
HC-2025-4 
Hendersonville, NC – March 21, 2025 
 
Due to hazardous fire conditions an outdoor burning ban will be in effect for Henderson County 
as of March 21,2025 at 8 AM.  Under authority of the Henderson County Code, Section 78-16.1 
all outdoor burning is prohibited in areas within 100 feet of a structure.   
 
The North Carolina Forest Service also has a state-wide ban effective at the same time outside of 
100’ from a structure. 
 
The Henderson County burning ban shall remain in effect until conditions improve and the ban is 
cancelled. 
  
Further information can be obtained by contacting the Fire Marshals Office at 828-697-4728. 
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 Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook. 

 HendersonCountyNCGovernment on Instagram. 

 On LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/henderson-county-north-carolina/ 

 @HendersonCoGovt on Twitter 
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